
NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DECEMBER 3, 1991 

SUNUNU 

CONTACT: WALT RIKER 
(202) 224-5358 

WASHINGTON -- SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER BOB DOLE (R-KANSAS) TODAY 
ISSUED THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT REGARDING THE RESIGNATION OF JOHN 
SUNUNU AS WHITE HOUSE CHIEF OF STAFF: 

"NO DOUBT ABOUT IT, BEING THE PRESIDENT'S CHIEF OF STAFF IS 
ONE OF THE TOUGHEST JOBS IN TOWN -- YOU'RE A LIGHTENING ROD FOR 
CRITICISM, AND NO MATTER HOW WELL YOU DO, YOU'LL NEVER PLEASE 
EVERYONE. 

"IN MY VIEW, JOHN SUNUNU DID A GOOD JOB -- HE WAS LOYAL, AND 
HE SERVED PRESIDENT BUSH WELL. 

"I WORKED WELL WITH JOHN SUNUNU, AND I WISH HIM ALL THE 
BEST." 
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